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Further information on the subject of this report is available from David Powell,  
Head of Financial Services on 01432 383173 

  

 USE OF CONSULTANTS  

Report By: DIRECTOR OF RESOURCES  

 

Wards Affected 

County-wide. 

Purpose 

1. To report to the Audit and Corporate Governance Committee on the Council’s Use of 
Consultants in 2007/08. 

Financial Implications 

2. These are outlined in the report. 

RECOMMENDATION 

THAT the Audit and Corporate Governance Committee notes the attached 

report. 

Reasons 

3. Strategic Monitoring Committee requested a report on the Council’s Use of 
Consultants in 2007/08.  This report is attached. 

  

BACKGROUND PAPERS 

Strategic Monitoring Committee report Use of Consultants and Appendix. 


